Minutes for CEPP meeting of
13 November 2007

In attendance: Deb Hall (Chair), Terry Diggory, Pat Oles, Sadie Kitchen, Kyle Nichols, Dan Nathan, Rik Scarce, Muriel Poston, Erica Bastress-Dukehart

There were no minutes to approve.

The Chair requested that all members of CEPP send her their spring schedules so that she can schedule meetings for next semester.  

ACIS: OCSE Mission Statement: The Committee commented on the Mission Statement for the Off Campus Study and Exchanges office and recommended several changes to the language.  

DOS restructuring: The DOS subcommittee has met with several members from the administration and the faculty. The report for the DOS restructuring subcommittee will not be completed before the DOSA search committee has completed its search. The subcommittee will report back to CEPP.
Special Programs Study Group Report: It was decided that CEPP will invite Dean of Special Programs Jeff Segrave and VPAA Susan Kress to meet with the Committee to discuss the SPSG report. The Committee would like to hear from as many constituencies as possible regarding this report.

MALS: CEPP reviewed a proposal from Jeff Segrave regarding a one-year pilot program that would allow MALS to enroll undergraduate students in MALS seminars. The discussion involved questions of finances, contact credit hours, and timing of reading and writing for the seminars. The Committee wants to discuss credit requirements for undergraduates with the Registrar before we respond to this proposal and confer with Curriculum Committee.  
Assessment Task Force Report: The Committee began a discussion about the report, which we will continue at our next meeting.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:35.

Respectfully submitted by Erica Bastress-Dukehart

